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Awareness Drive “Let’s talk about Single Use Plastic” 

Organising 

unit/agency/collaborating agency   

NSS UNIT & Dept. of Mechanical 

Engineering of Sree Vidyanikethan 

Engineering College. 

No of Students/volunteers 

Participated 
54 

No of Faculty Coordinators involved 03 

Name of the Scheme NSS 

Date  09.11.2022 

Venue Kuchivaripalle 

 

Description with working pictures/evidences: 

National Service Scheme (NSS) is an educational program with primary focus on the 

development of personality of students through community service. The NSS Unit of 40 

numbers of students and Three Faculty members group from Department of Mechanical 

Engineering, Sree Vidyanikethan Engineering College, A. Rangampet are participated in 

the event. 
 

The awareness campaign on Avoiding and reducing the usage of plastics at 

Kuchivaripalle- Chandragiri Mandal in a contributing manner to the society. Event 

details are furnished below. 

Objective: 

The awareness campaign on Avoiding and reducing the usage of plastics at 

Kuchivaripalle- Chandragiri Mandal in a contributing manner to the society.  

 

Focus: 

• The importance of ‘Health and hygiene’ to protect themselves from upcoming 

seasonal diseases.  

 



 

SVEC Coordinators and student volunteers group photo at Kuchivaripalle 

 

 

NSS Student volunteers removing the plastic wastes from road side at 

Kuchivariplalle 

 



 

 

The Initiatives and Programmes: 

● Team of Volunteers will be divided into batches based on the specific of task/job to 

perform. 

● Interaction with students about health and hygiene. 

● Removing the plastic waste from road side and guiding to use cloth bags instead of 

covers. 

● Distributed sanitizing kits, fruits to the school kids and Old aged peoples.   

Problems noticed in survey: 

● Many plastic bottles and covers are dispersed along the road and 

removed with the help NSS volunteers. 

 

 

 


